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An e-mail newsletter offers an effective way to stay in touch with your 

customers. A well designed and well written newsletter doesn’t just keep 

your business fresh in the minds of your customers; it empowers them 

with tools and information they can use to build their own business. When 

your newsletter hits this mark, it strengthens your relationship with your 

existing customers and piques the interest of potential customers. 

When people view information online, they lose interest quickly and have 

a low tolerance for long articles. As a result, an e-mail newsletter ought to 

be brief—typically no more than 1000 words in length. With this sort of 

limitation, it’s very important to choose your content wisely and ensure 

that it is brief and to the point. Headlines should be short and clear, and 

each article should aim to make one major point. It might describe a new 

technology, highlight developing trends, or offer suggestions for building 

profitability. An article should communicate this major point in two to five 

sub-points that are easy to understand and are clearly beneficial to the 

reader. Each article should clarify, encourage, enthuse, provoke thought, 

and satisfy; it should elicit a positive response. Ideally, it will inspire your 

reader to decide that your products or services provide the best solutions. 

An article for everyone 

 

Who reads your newsletter, and what are their 

responsibilities? What segments of your industry are 

they concerned about? And do you have data to 

back up your assumptions? Being able to answer 

these questions is critical, because only then will 

you be able to provide the kind of content that 

readers will be drawn to. 

Each member of an industry has unique concerns 

and issues. By understanding these, you can ensure 

that every issue of your newsletter contains 

information that interests as many types of 

customers as possible.  

A newsletter about technology in education might offer articles relevant to 

administrators that describe what they need to know to get technology 

into their schools. It might also give teachers tips on integrating 

technology into their classrooms. Parents and students may also be 

interested in applying the concepts to the way they use technology at 

home. 

The danger, of course, is that if you try to appeal to every type of 

audience, you may make the focus of your newsletter too broad. In our 

example, we would not want the newsletter to include articles about how 

to develop software for the education market. When you write articles that 

are too broad in their intent, readers are not able to quickly determine 

PAC Meeting 
 

When – March 26, 8:00-9:00pm 

Where – Aubrey Library 

 
 

School Mural Update 
 

After brainstorming with parents and teachers, Todd Polich has 
begun some of his preliminary work for the Mural.  He has also had 
a chance to visit the various classes, and he has conducted an art- 
based lesson with them. Todd will begin working outside on the 
mural after spring break.  A list will be sent home after spring break 
letting parents know when their child’s class will be painting.  
Parents are invited to help and paint along with their children. 
 
 
 

 

Mark the Calendar 
 

March 26 – PAC meeting 
           8-9pm 
 
March 27 – Food day 
 
April 17 – Food day 
 
April 22 – PAC meeting 
        8-9pm 
 
May 6 – Staff 

    appreciation  
    lunch 

 
May 8 – Walk-a-thon 
 
May 15 - Food day 
 
May 21 – PAC meeting 
       8-9pm 
 
May 27-29 – Used book  
              sale 
 
June 4 – Games day 
 
June 12 – Food day 
 
June 17 – PAC AGM 
       7-8pm 
 
 
 

Panago Gift Card 
Pick – up 

 

If you were unable to pick 
up your Panago gift cards on 
Tuesday, you may obtain 
them from the office. 



whether the newsletter is of use to them, and they lose interest. 

So the issue is of balance: Within the scope of your business and industry, 

you want to provide something in each newsletter that will be of interest 

to all the major players in your audience. By doing so, you will ensure that 

all your readers will continue to return to your newsletter, edition after 

edition, to find that relevant article that they know is waiting for them. 

The structure of this template 

 

This template is designed as a two column 

table. It has a narrow column on the left with 

a colored background and a wide column on 

the right with no background color. The top 

portion of the newsletter before the first 

article consists of four rows that contain the 

masthead and date information. 

Typically, tables have lines between the rows and columns. However, 

some tables in this template are formatted with hidden lines. To reveal the 

underlying rows and columns of a table, click Show Gridlines on the 

Table menu. This feature is especially helpful when you're not sure if your 

document has tables in it or not. 

You can change the colors of rows and columns by clicking the area you 

want to change, clicking Borders and Shading on the Format menu, 

clicking the Shading tab, and then picking a color. At this point, you 

should specify whether you want the shading to apply to just the text, the 

selected paragraph(s), the whole cell, or the entire table. 

The dark blue rule that appears over a headline is a characteristic of the 

headline’s paragraph: It’s formatted to have a dark blue rule above it. This 

and all the other characteristics of this paragraph are identified as a 

paragraph style named Heading 2. The first headline in this newsletter 

does not have a rule since it appears at the beginning of the newsletter. 

It’s a style called Heading 1. 

 

 

More PAC Updates 

Clothing Drive 
 

The PAC had another successful clothing drive with 88 bags collected.  
That puts our total bags for this year at 213.  We are very close to reaching  
our goal of 300 bags. Stay tuned for the date of our last clothing drive of  
the school year.  Thanks to everyone who donated and volunteered.  
Thanks to Pat and all her volunteers for all their work. 

 

Panago Fundraiser  
 
Our latest Panago fundraiser wrapped up this week, and the PAC raised about $1,200!  Thank you 
to all the parents who purchased these great gift cards.  Thanks to May, Marcia and all the 
volunteers who helped pull this fundraiser together. 

 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair   
 

The Scholastic book fair was a huge success, and it was so fun for the kids.  The sales from the book 
fair were $2,868! That’s $500 more than we made last year.  The PAC will give the teachers and the 
librarian the commission made from the book sales to buy books for their classrooms. The 
commission will work out to about $93 per class. Thanks to Laura and all the volunteers who 
helped make this event possible. 

 



 

Upcoming PAC Events 

Aubrey Staff Appreciation Lunch 

Aubrey parents are hosting the annual Staff Appreciation Lunch on May 6. 
 

We are asking parents to create a dish as a way of saying thank you to the Teachers and Staff at 
Aubrey Elementary. Sign-up forms will be sent home next month. 
  

If you choose to participate in this wonderful event, your dish should be delivered to the school 
by 11:00 am on the day of the luncheon. 
 

 

Aubrey’s Walk -a- Thon 2015……Run for Life 

This year’s walk-a-thon will be on May 8 and will have a focus on health and safety.  We will be 
raising money for an AED device, sports equipment, new sound system for the gym, and fitness 
programs.  

Pledge forms will be sent home in April. Stay tuned for more details regarding prizes and walk 
times. 

 

 

 

 

 

Aubrey’s Annual Used Book Sale 

Start saving your gently used books for Aubrey’s annual used book sale.  The book sale will be 
held on May 27, 28 and 29. 

 

 



  Lasermaster Game + Mathematics 
Enrichment Programme 

Organized by: Federation of Lasermasters (Society) 
141-864-6200 McKay Avenue Burnaby B.C.  

Canada V5H 4M9 
T: 604-294-5662, E-mail: folm@Lasermaster.org 

Web Site: www.Lasermaster.org 

Students Will Learn: Lasermaster Game + Chess + Math + English Puzzles + Strategy = Learning + More Fun☺.  
This programme increases strategic thinking skills, stimulates intellectual creativity, dramatically improves a child’s ability to 
think rationally, improves problem solving ability, and spatial visualization. Students’ performance will be evaluated by a  
World class rating system and be recorded on a special mission report. Further Adventures: School Team Challenge, 
Invitational Tournament and Technology - Lasermaster Game + Laser Tag Summer Camps. 
Location 

Day and Date 

Time 

Aubrey Elementary School – Library 
 

Tuesdays – April 7th, 2015 and anticipated end date May 26th, 2015.     

3:00 pm To 4:30 pm 

Instructor Josephine Cordero Embleton  

Third Adventure 

 
Achievement Awards 

The minimum enrollment is 10, maximum enrollment is 16 students. If more than 16 students enroll. The 
past 3 high achievers from Conquers section who fully enroll will be accepted, remaining students are 
accepted according to earliest date they are fully enrolled. 
Personalized Laser Ship Trophy or Gold Laser Trophies are awarded to 3 high achievers in each section 
and personalized certificates for all participants students. 

New Enrollment Cost  
 

Tuition $95.00           + 
 
8 sessions 1 1/2 hours each   

$30.00                   =  
Mathematical Lasermaster 
Game Puzzles (workbook)     

Total payable $125.00 OR 
Payable to:  
Federation of Lasermasters         

OR 

Re-Enrollment Cost 

Tuition $90.00                                        = 

8 sessions 1 1/2 hours each  

Total tuition payable: $90.00 
Payable to:  
Federation of Lasermasters         

 
How to Enroll 

Use our online Visa, Visa Debit, MasterCard processing link. http://www.Lasermaster.org/aubrey.html  
Or email pre-registration request to us at folm@Lasermaster.org Enrollments will be counted one week 
before and when these classes are full we will send you an e-mail.  
Otherwise these classes will proceed as stated on this form. 

 
Refund 

Full tuition refund is only available before the second session. For unavoidable withdraws after the 
second session, a $15.00 refund charge will apply to refund. Workbooks used will be charged. 

 

Family Discount 
(Workbook not included) 

25% off the second child’s tuition fee (Workbook is not included) 
50% off the third child’s tuition fee (Workbook is not included) 

Notes: Students are required to bring a pencil to resolve puzzles in their workbooks. Workbooks will be returned at the end of this school 
year or when this student is no longer participating. This programme is suitable for Grades 1 to 7. Keep Full Copy Of This Form For 
Tax Deduction 
                                        Please Cut Here!  

FEDERATION OF LASERMASTERS’ COPY  

Aubrey Elementary School 
Third Discovery Adventure 2015  

Student’s Name: Please Print Name Clearly  Date of Enrollment: 

 
Address 

Number & Street:                                                           

City:                                     Postal Code:                       

Birth Date and Age:               
 

School Grade:                     

Phone #  Email (Please Print Clearly) 

Enrolled students have the privilege of having their names and rankings associated with this programme published. Online 
Credit Card Payment is available on our web site. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Total Paid: _________ Cheque Number: __________   
 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature: 
 

___________________________________________ 

 
Instructor’s Initial:                       ________   

Convenient enrollment of your children is through our secure online 
credit card processing link. Visa, Visa Debit, MasterCard, credit cards 
are accepted. 

 
 

http://www.Lasermaster.org/aubrey.html  
 

Peter W. Embleton is Federation of Lasermasters’ administrator for this service. 

 

 


